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Bus Lanes 

 

Following trials, Transport for Lon-
don is allowing motorcycles to use 
some bus lanes in London. Most are 
in the West End, but this will also 
apply to part of the Harrow Road. 
Please take extra care crossing main 
roads; motorcycles can be hard to 
spot and if you’re not expecting to 
see them in a bus lane that you usu-
ally cross then they are even more 
‘invisible.’ It may also be that motor-
cyclists assume the new regulations 
apply to all bus lanes and there will 
be motorcycles in bus lanes that 
they should not be in.  
 

I’d also like to take this opportunity 
to remind all parents to be very 
careful crossing the Marylebone 
Road; this is one of the busiest 
roads in Europe. 
 

Communication 
With Parents 

 

As well as this paper newsletter you 
can also ask to add your name to our 
email distribution list so that the 
newsletter is emailed directly to you. 
If you want to receive this newslet-
ter by email, please send an email to 
head@bryanston.net and I’ll add you 
to the list. 
 

The newsletter is also uploaded to 
our website (address above) and 
there is an RSS feed on this website 
that links to another website where 
we post our news, so you can sub-
scribe to the feed. 
 

Please also check with the office if 
you have changed your mobile in the 

This week is Year 6 
SATs week                    

School Dates 
 

 Wednesday, 30th May: 
Musical Evening 

 Thursday, 31st May: 
Church Service in Church 

 Friday, 1st June: last day 
of Term 5 - please collect 
children from class at 
1.15. 

 

 Tuesday, 12th June: 
first day of Term 6 

last few months 
that we that we 
have your most up 
to date details. 
 

The school website 
has lots of school 
policies and docu-
ments that you can 
browse; for exam-
ple, our ‘Publication 
Scheme.’ This lists most of the 
policies we have in school (almost 
all of which are on the website) 
and links to fascinating policies, 
such as our Data Protection Policy. 
 

School History 
 

We are trying to gather as much 
information as we can about the 
school. Our archives were de-
stroyed in a fire many years ago 
and so we have almost nothing 
from the school’s 190 year his-
tory. If you know someone who 
went to the school and may have 
old photos or documents (report 
cards, certificates, awards, etc) 
we’d love to hear from them and 
have copies, if possible, of any ma-
terial they may have. This includes 
any general photos of the area 
(Enford Street, York Street, 
Walmer Place, Wyndham Place, 
etc).  
 

Does anybody know anything about 
this photo, taken outside the old 
school, for example?  
 

When it was taken? Who any of 
the children are? Or the adults? 
 

 

This Week 
 

 Tuesday: Year 1 Design Technol-
ogy Day 

 Thursday: Olympic Art Work-
shop for F1. 

 Thursday: Year 1 and Year 3 
Drumming Workshops 

 Friday: Year 3 and Year 4 to the 
library 

 Friday: F2 class assembly at 
2.30 

 Friday: Friends Meeting at 
9.00 am in the school hall to 
plan our Summer Fair - please 
come along if you can. 


